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3/15/2016 

Dear UDC Commission Members, 

I am seeking approval for the installation of a mural on the north facing wall of Lindberg Elementary 
School at 4500 Kennedy Road, Madison, 53704.  

I was first approached by Joe Connelly, president of Lindberg’s PTO group about the proposed project at 
the end of last school year. Lindberg is Madison’s smallest elementary school and is one of its most 
racially diverse, with 25% Latino students, 25% African American students, 25% Hmong students and 
25% Caucasian students. It is on the most northern reaches of the city. The school wanted a mural to 
beautify the school & neighborhood and to build community. The theme of the mural was chosen by the 
PTO group - diversity & community.  

It is the mission of Dane Arts Mural Arts to work with youth – high school age and older – but we do not 
say “No” to elementary & middle schools. Our approach has been to “pair” students in alternative high 
school programs with younger students. Thus, students from the SAIL East High program have worked 
on the mural with Lindberg students under the direction of DAMA lead artist Emida Roller 
(http://designsbyemida.com)  

The mural is being painted on polytab (parachute) fabric – a technique perfected in the Philly Mural Arts 
Program (http://www.muralarts.org) the largest mural program in the country. The first mural Philly 
created this way was done in 1990 and looks like it was painted yesterday. Once dry, the polytab can be 
rolled up and transported. The lead artist can therefore take it to the 2 SAIL locations and to Lindberg. 
DAMA artists are also leading students in cutting shapes out of the polytab fabric – so innovative collage 
techniques are emerging. Once the polytab painting (and collage elements) are finished, they are 
adhered to MDO (medium density overlay) panels, which have been used for exterior murals here in 
Madison for close to 2 decades.  The panels are then installed by the MMSD carpenters with a cleat 
system that does not interfere with the painting. 

Included here is a schematic of the Lindberg site, the letter of approval of the mural from MMSD and 
photos of the mural in progress. If you have any questions regarding this project or the work of DAMA in 
general, please do not hesitate to contact me at 608-658-3736 or sharon@daneartsmuralarts.org  

Thank you 

Sharon Kilfoy 

DAMA Director  
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